
 
 
 
Dear PhD student, 
 
On behalf of the PhD Association at the Faculty of Health, Aarhus University, we are pleased 
to welcome you! 
 
As a PhD student at Health, you are automatically a member of the PhD Association. The 
PhD Association is an independent association with the purpose of improving the conditions 
for PhD students. Our involvements include:  
• Organizing the annual PhD day 
• Arranging social and scientific events 
• Contributing to the work in the Academic Council, the Department Councils, and the 
Advisory Councils for the Graduate Programme leaders 
• Work for improved conditions for PhD students at Health, Aarhus University  
 
Help us improve the conditions for the PhD students and come join us at our monthly 
meetings! We also welcome you to attend the biannual general assemblies in February and 
September. The assembly is an opportunity for you to hear about all our involvements, be 
elected to the board, and contribute to new initiatives. 
 
You can read more about the PhD Association on http://phdassociation.dk and join our 
Facebook page http://www.facebook.com/phdassociationAU to get all the latest updates 
relevant for your PhD study program. You’re more than welcome to contact us via any of 
these sites as well. 

 
 
 
 
Best wishes, 
 
The Board of the PhD Association 
 
Email: phdforeningen.health@au.dk  
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